
Hi Hedgehogs! 
A message from your school nurse Mrs. Pags: 

What a year it has been! Who would have ever imagined a school year 

like the one we faced? The year was a challenge, but we made it work to 

the best of our ability and with the resources we had available. We truly 

appreciate your flexibility and understanding as we navigated our way 

through the changes and implementation of the Covid guidelines to keep 

everyone healthy and safe. I am so thankful to be apart of the Cetronia 

Team!!!  
 

We wish all our Cetronia families and community a safe summer. 

See you next school year! 
 

Warmly, 

Nurse Pagliaro and Nurse Graziano 

 

Reminders:  

• Reminder to send in dentals for any K, 3rd graders or any new students for the upcoming 
22-23 school year. Also please remember to send in all physicals and updated 
immunizations for K and any new students for the upcoming 22-23 school year.  

• Have a wonderful and safe summer 

Please feel free to reach out to the health room for any questions/concerns.  

Alyssa RN, BSN, CSN 

 

  

 


